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Welcome to the February edition of your newsletter where we look 

forward to Spring and hope for better times ahead. 

          
To get our year off to a good start, we are organising a free online:  

 

Valentine’s ZOOM Quiz and get together with super spot prizes 
and a raffle – it is FREE FUN and FRIENDLY.   

SATURDAY 13th February at 4pm.   

 
 It’s easy, you can do it as a team or on your own, optional fun dress 

up for Valentine’s Day. There are gift vouchers for 1st 2nd and 3rd place 
and spot prizes for outfits. Quizmaster Gerry Quinlan.   

 
Please text 0879370852 to register your interest –  

we’ll send you details and password.  

Please do join in, it’s terrific fun and we’d love to see you.   

    

 
Notice of Branch AGM 12 Noon Saturday 27th February 2021 

Our AGM will take place online this year, via ZOOM. It will be short and 
simple. We need YOUR input, views and suggestions . The Agenda is: 

Introduction and welcome from Chair 

        Chair's Report on Previous Year  

        Minutes of Last meeting 

        Treasurer’s Report and Accounts 

        Regional Officer’s Report 

        Committee and Election of Officers 

        AOB 
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Keeping in Touch 

 

South Dublin Branch has a casual catch-up and chat on Zoom every Friday 

evening at 7.30pm. If you would like to join the weekly catch-up email us at: 

southdublinbranchms@gmail.com and you will be sent the login details. 
 

 

MS Ireland Online Seminars and Information 

MS Ireland has organised very informative seminars on a range of topics. 

Most recently on January 28th there was a seminar from Dr Maria Gaughan 
on MS and COVID-19 which included time for questions from participants on 

any COVID-19 information they needed including current advice on vaccines.  

To see this and previous seminars, and to find out about upcoming webinars 
click on this link: 

Video Catalogue | MS Ireland (ms-society.ie) 
 

 

We wish to thank all in MS Ireland for working so hard to provide 

relevant and reliable information on MS and Covid-19. Look up:  

 https://www.ms-society.ie/coronavirus-covid-19  

 

 

Planning Ahead 

 
Once our Committee is in place after our online Branch AGM on 27th February 

2021, we will set out draft plans for the coming year, updating as events 

unfold. We will send out information in our Easter Newsletter.  

In the meantime, check our Facebook Page South Dublin Branch MS Ireland 

and feel free to contact us on that page or by email to 

southdublinbranchms@gmail.com    
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